
Carruthers Creek  This Week 
 

 Week of Dec. 12th 

WE ARE 

“ALLERGY AWARE & NUT 
FREE!” 

  

         905-683-0921      http://carruthers.ddsb.ca      Twitter: @Carruthers_PS 

 

  

Superintendent:   Stephen Nevills    Principal:           S. Pipher-Hogg     www.ddsb.ca 

Trustee:                  Donna Edwards    Vice Principal:  C. Prince                             

 

 

 

 Dear Families, 

We are excited about hosting our Family Art Night for all Coyotes  K to Gr. 8 on 
Thursday, December 15th from 5:30 to 7 pm. 

Families will be able to explore the halls leisurely viewing art pieces, judging our 
schoolwide door decorating competition, watching our own artist, Ms. O’Toole, make a 
wall come alive through her illustrations, seeing and hearing some of our Intermediate 
students performing around the school, taking pictures at our photobooth and partici-
pating in a collaborative art piece in the library. 

In addition, a WeVideo has been put together showcasing drama, singing, playing of 
the bells and instruments, dancing and drama from at least 16 of our classes.  The 
video will be approximately 25 minutes in length and will be playing throughout the 
evening in the gym.  Families will be able to come into the gym and watch some of the 
talent in the school 

We are looking forward to having families back within the school showcasing the many 
talents of our Coyotes from all grades.  We hope you are able to spend some time 
with us between 5:30 to 7 pm this coming Thursday. 

Yours In the Arts, 

CCPS Staff 

 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER  -  DECEMBER 

Kindness Month 

 Dec. 14  -  Pizza Lunch  

 Dec. 15  -  CCPS Arts Night (5:30-7pm)  

 Dec. 16  -  Popcorn Friday ($2.50 per bag) 

 Dec. 19-22  -  Spirit Week 

 Dec. 19  -  Sub Lunch 

 Dec. 21  -  Pizza Lunch 

 Dec. 22  -  Last Day Before Holidays 

  

SCHOOL LUNCH UPDATE 

 

Our November 28 (Subway and Novem-
ber  30 (Pizza Pizza) missed orders are 
re-scheduled for JANUARY 9 (Subway) 
and JANUARY 11 (Pizza Pizza).  You 
are not required to re-order.  All or-
ders will be automatically fulfilled. 

Any parents who would like to place a 
new order for January 9/11 may do 
so.  Cut-off for January 9/11 orders 
is December 22, 2022 at 9:00 am 

   

  

 


